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Our learning this week… 

 

Images of War exhibition 

Thank you so much to all the parents, grandparents, year 5 children and other 

visitors to our Images of War exhibition. The children were really proud to show 

off their amazing learning. In opal room we had our art zone, with abstract art work 

produced by the children, research on the artists that had inspired them and 

propaganda posters. In Amethyst class room the children shared their creative 

writing: trench stories, diaries from the frontline and WW1 poetry, based on the 

work of Wilfred Owen. 
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